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Under this draft, s. 30.135 (1) (a) is renumbered and amended to delete the
requirement that a water ski platform or jump must not interfere with public rights
in navigable waters in order to be placed in a navigable waterway without a permit.
The draft, as requested, provides that the placement of the platform or jump must be
consistent with the public trust in navigable waters under the constitution.  It seems
that these provisions have the same effect.  Is this consistent with your intent?  If so,
you may want to consider simply retaining the language as it currently exists in the
statutes.
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